
Dear Parents, 
 
During term two we will continue to give out spellings. You already 
have three weeks worth. There are only 5 to learn (in bold type) week 2 
has 5 new words plus this week’s words and wk 3 has 5 more. The hope 
is that the children learn the letter blend to help them spell many 
words with this sound in the future. If your child already knows these 
words please challenge them to find other words with the same 
spelling pattern. We are also including a list of KS1 spellings which are 
expected by the end of year 2. These are for your information. 
 
In addition each Friday will bring a fun Maths activity to do with your 
child. This is to enjoy finding maths opportunities around the home. 
 
Of course a 10 minute read each night is vital to help your child meet 
new words and chat about the content of their book. 
 
Finally our project homework (due at the end of term- 14th December) 
is to research the Antarctic and pack a suitcase with things you might 
need if going on an expedition there. This is linked to our book Lost & 
Found by Oliver Jeffers.  The suitcase could be in the form of a picture, 
a decorated box with photos or a real small suitcase with actual 
clothes! Your Habitat projects were so amazing we’ll leave the creativity 
up to you! 
 
Thank you for your support. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
your child’s class teacher if you have any queries. 
 
Regards 
 
Year 1 Team  


